
Senator Pittman gave the 
students a tour of the 
Capitol, which included his 
office.  St. Bernard 
students were recognized 
as special guests, while 
they watched a Senate 
session from the gallery.   

Students also had fun in 
the Interactive Welcome 
Center and shopped in the 
gift shop. Students were 
able to explore the 
Library where all of the 
records are stored. They 
learned that their visit to 

the Capitol will be 
documented in the 
Library’s Yearbook.  

Students in grades 4-8, 
with their teachers and 
parent chaperones, 
boarded a coach bus and 
headed for Harrisburg to 
visit the State Capitol. 
Upon entering the Capitol, 
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After exploring the Capitol, 
students walked to St. Patrick’s 
Cathedral. They were amazed 
at the beauty of the Cathedral.  

 

 



St. Bernard students in 
Grades 6-8 participated in 
the Living Saints Museum tour. 
Students conducted research 
on several saints.  They 
shared what they learned 
during live presentations.  

The evening event also 
included fun activities and 
food.  The Knights of 
Columbus helped to serve hot 
apple cider and hot dogs to 
the guests. 
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Kindergarten students enjoyed a field trip to Vale 

Wood Farms.  They played in a 

huge box of corn, brought home 

pumpkins, and rode on a hayride!  

on a daily basis. The 
Chalice traveled to 
each classroom 
throughout the weeks 
of the 
program.  

St. Bernard students 
and staff were 
delighted to 
participate in the 
Chalice Program as 
they prayed the 
Rosary.  Students 
prayed for vocations 

Kindergarten Visits the Pumpkin Patch 

Chalice Program 
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Check out our new school uniforms! Diocesan schools Mass with Bishop Kulick 



St. Bernard School 
300 Clairvaux Dr. 
Indiana, PA 15701 

Phone: 724-465-7139 
Email: 
ssbbo@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

Make an online 
donation!  

OPEN HOUSE: January 26th, 12-2 
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Thank you to our first responders who provided presentations and tours to 

our students during Safety Day.  


